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CALIFORNIA AVOCADO COMMISSION
2024 BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTION

The Annual CAC Board Election will be held in October 2024 for one Producer Member Seat in each of the five CAC dis-
tricts. In addition, one Handler Member Seat also is open. All seats in the 2024 CAC Election are for two-year terms. The 
California Department of Food and Agriculture will announce the results of the 2024 Annual CAC Board Election and seat 
new Board Members at the CAC Board meeting on November 14, 2024. Individuals interested in participating in the upcom-
ing Board Election can find further information at CaliforniaAvocadoGrowers.com/commission/cac-general-election.


